
Timothy A. La Sota, PLC 
2198 E. Camelback Rd., Suite 305 

Phoenix, Arizona 85016 
P 602-515-2649 

tim@timlasota.com  

July 31, 2023 

Via electronic mail to: 

Suzanne Mesich 
City Clerk 
City of Tucson 
P.O. Box 27210 
Tucson, Arizona 85726 

Re:  Campaign finance complaint 

Dear Clerk Mesich: 

This firm represents the Arizona Prosperity Initiative.  I am in receipt of the letter from 
you noting the campaign finance complaint against my client and asking for a response. 

The complaint filed against my client is in error.  My client is a c(4) non-profit 
corporation in good standing with the Internal Revenue Service and Arizona Corporation 
Commission.  Under Arizona law, your office lacks enforcement jurisdiction on this 
matter.  A.R.S. § 16-905(E).  In addition, the complained of materials constituted issue 
advocacy, not express advocacy, and as such are not subject to regulation of any kind by 
your office.  See, e.g., A.R.S. § 16-901.01(A). 

Having said that, in an effort to be done with this matter, my client includes the attached 
expenditure reports, but this is done by choice, not because of any legal obligation.  And 
of course, no fine may be imposed. 
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I hope you will consider this matter closed. 

Very truly yours, 

TIMOTHY A. LA SOTA, PLC

Timothy A. La Sota Ti h A L S




